

BCCA NEWSLETTER

September 2023

Please send all written correspondence to office@bristolcourt.org

Board of Directors

Owners only are invited to the monthly meeting of the Board of Directors held in the 2500 Windsor Mall Party Room on September 26th at 7 p.m. The Board Officers for the coming year are:

President – Maureen Moore Vice-President – Sharon Smith Treasurer – Elaine Paterakis Secretary – Fran Dellar

BCCA Election Results

- Congratulations to re-elected Board members: John Ciprian, Fran Dellar, Sara Due, Maureen Moore, Sharon Smith, and Peter Wachowski
- The Board welcomes new members: Lou Giannetti and Rado Radkov
- Serving on the Board for another year: Chadi Adas, Gary Botwin, Joe Guzzetta, Stephen Kuhn, Elaine Paterakis, Mirek Sikora, and Jackie Zamiechowska
- Thank you to Ann-Marie Adams and Becky Toulon for their service.

Halloween Preparations

- Building decorations may be put up starting Oct.14 and removed by Nov. 5.
- Decorations should be cheerful rather than scary.
- Trick-or-Treating will be held on Sunday, October 29 from 2-4 p.m. in the lobby area or under the canopies of participating buildings.
- Resident volunteers are encouraged to hand out wrapped store-bought treats donated by building residents. Sign-up sheets will be in each lobby.
- **Resident children** 12 and under are encouraged to dress up and visit each building that has a pumpkin balloon displayed.
- Children are to be accompanied by a parent.

Please Be Careful

- For the safety of all, please do not let unknown people into the building, or leave outside doors open or unattended.
- For the comfort of neighbors, remember to limit noises that can be heard in neighboring units.
- When cooking if something burns, open the windows (NOT THE DOORS) to let the smoke out so as not to set off the fire alarms.

New Resident Orientation

- For residents and owners who are new to Bristol Court, an orientation meeting is hosted by the Community Committee to answer questions about BCCA and the Park Ridge community.
- Our next meeting will be held November 9th at 7 p.m. in the party room at 2500 Windsor Mall.

Vehicle Registration and BCCA Stickers

The Association Office requires **annual** copies of your vehicle registration. This is necessary for several reasons:

- In case of an emergency (garage pipe leak, etc.) we will be able to notify the owner of a vehicle.
- Residents change vehicles without notification to the office, which makes it difficult to track down the owner of a vehicle.
- Our database of owner information includes vehicle information which has shown to be very useful when needed (vehicles illegally parked, vehicles left running in the garage, etc.)
- Please make sure vehicles are registered with the office.
- **Vehicle stickers** are required to be displayed on the passenger rear or side window.
- BCCA vehicle stickers are available at the office free of charge with the vehicle registration.